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In our latest client alert, West Palm Beach partner Matthew Chait discusses SB 72, which was signed
into law by Gov. Ron DeSantis signed on March 29, 2021.

The new law is expected to be a bulwark against certain COVID-19 civil liability lawsuits filed against
businesses, schools, houses of worship and health care facilities.

To view the Client Alert, click here.
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